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I support HB3155.   

 

Lets get Oregon in line with other neighboring states that allow OHV's on public 

roadways. Idaho, Montana & Washington all have exemptions for OHV's to operate 

on public roadways, with some sensible restrictions.  

 

My family frequently travels to Idaho to recreate because we can use our OHV as a 

form of transportation. I feel Oregon is missing out on large amounts tourist revenue 

due to its restrictive OHV laws.  

 

Also as a rural resident of Eastern Oregon, HB3155 would help local farmers and 

ranchers travel within the state. 

 

Ben Sovince 

 

 


